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From: registrar
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:30 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2017-0039

 
 

From: webmaster@oeb.ca [mailto:webmaster@oeb.ca]  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:54 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB‐2017‐0039 

 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
In an effort to understand why the EPLC wants to raise monthly rates I began reading through the 
documentation. I simply don't have the time to read through 576 pages to understand the argument made for the 
rate increase. I would like the rationale to be clear and presented in a summary either on the oeb website or in a 
mandatory document submitted by the EPLC. This way I would be able to provide meaningful feedback to both 
the board and my provider. 

Name: Christopher Burford 

Address:  

Email:

Phone:  

Company:  

  




